Minutes-10-14-14
CHEWELAH ARTS GUILD
DRAFT

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: Meeting called to order by President Tom Bristol at  5:30 pm. Art Line Studio
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Gail Johannes, Dan Bradley, Nicole McCraw, Leslie Kristiansen, Dawn McClain, Thelma McDarment, Judy Bean, Ed Broberg, Diane Evans, Bill & Kay Lupton
CORRESPONDENCE: An Invitation to the GFWC 100 Anniversary Tea; A copy of the Fall 2014 Perspective that recognizes the Arts Guild” honoring Dr. Joseph Quillian.
MINUTES:  Minutes of 9-09-14 were approved.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Checking: 
$10,304.82




Savings:
     1,771.46




C.D.
                  5695.46
Complete treasures report available on request.





COMMITTEE REPORTS:

· Rainbow Fund: October applications were reviewed.  It was moved, seconded and passed to award $650.00 to 7 recipients.  Kay will contact the applicants and get the checks to them.
· Light up the Park:  Oct. 25, 2014- Judy and Nicole reviewed the scheduling and the necessary materials and supplies.  The Chewelah Chamber of Commerce is involved in the event and has donated $1000 toward the cost.  Lots of “fun things” were discussed. 

· Quilt Show: Diane Evans requested 12 additional quilt racks.  It was moved, seconded and passed to pay $393.72 for the racks.  Bob Landcaster will build the racks.  Diane turned in money that has been collected on the 2015 challenge quilt.
· Music on the Mountain:  We are still waiting for the Symphony to set a date for 2015.  Diane Evans volunteered to assist on raising money for MOM 2015.

· Roadside clean up: Only three people helped with the 10/04/14 clean up and it was too labor intensive without more people.  The “Roadside Cleanups” will be decided early and put on the Guild calendar to avoid the lack of participation.  April 25, 2015 & October 3, 2015 have been scheduled.
· Calendar:  A draft of 2015 calendar has been made and will be finished in Nov.
Respectfully submitted,

Kay Comer-Lupton

